
 

 

 

 

 

 

24th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Reception ‘Swaparound’ taster afternoon 

We are very excited to invite your child to join us for our ‘Swaparound’ afternoon. This is a 
short taster session for children to meet their class teacher and teaching assistant and to experience 
the classroom environment.  

The session will take place on Wednesday the 7th July 2021, from 1.30pm until 2.30pm. 
Please do not arrive before 1.30pm as we will be unable to open the gates while the older children 
are moving to their new classes. When you arrive, please follow the fence around to the right of the 
preschool area, where an adult will welcome you to Reception. If your child is attending Wellesley 
Park preschool during the day, then staff will drop off and collect for you. Children are welcome to 
bring a drink with them – don’t forget to name their bottle! Please wear a mask while on the school 
site and ensure that you are socially distanced from other families.  

We look forward to welcoming you to the school very soon! 

  MCarter 

Mark Carter 
EYFS Lead 
 


